
2/19/2021 

 

 

Dear Elmira Heights Board of Education, 

 

I have received three requests to donate to Cohen Elementary School.  The combined 

donation, in the amount of $300.00 dollars, will support our five (5) sections of fifth 

grade to view the Clemens Center School Time Series, Harriet Tubman and the 

Underground Railroad.     

 

The generous donations are from James and Jaime Millhollen, Anne Millhollen, and 

donor who wishes to remain anonymous.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andy Lutz, Principal  

Cohen Elementary School 


